
Colebrook Fire Department 

Forge Company 

April 7, 2020 Monthly Meeting Minutes 

 

 

Deputy Chief Todd Hiller canceled the regular monthly meeting of the Colebrook Fire Department 

Forge Company to be held on April 7, 2020 in accordance with the COVID-19 pandemic guidance.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Steven J. Sartirana 

Steven J. Sartirana 

Secretary 


